
From: Dan Meadows <danniemeadows@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 10, 2011 at 1:58 PM 
Subject: Liberty Threatened in Michigan 
To: Andrew.Wolf@lp.org 
 
 
Dear Leadership of the Libertarian Party, 
 
I am writing you to inform you about recent events threatening firearms rights 
in Michigan. As you may know, Michigan law preempts firearms regulations by 
local government. Recently, the Capitol Area District Library in the Lansing 
area banned firearms possession in its facilities claiming the Library can do so 
because it is an “authority” and not a local government. 
 
A judge in the 30th Circuit Court for Ingham County, Michigan has issued a 
Preliminary Injunction authorizing the Library's gun ban and enjoining ALL 
MEMBERS OF THE GENERAL PUBLIC from openly carrying a holstered firearm in 
this 
public library, subject to the court's contempt powers. The Library's director 
has stated under oath that his goal is to BAN all firearms from the Library 
(open and concealed carry). The Library is also asking the judge to declare all 
public libraries as K-12 schools so that under Michigan and federal law they 
will become gun free zones. 
 
This Court case has chilling implications for the Right to Keep and Bear arms in 
Michigan. Preemption could collapse as cities around the State create 
authorities that can ban firearms (Sidewalk Authorities, Park Authorities, City 
Building Authorities, Downtown Development Authorities, etc.). All public 
libraries in Michigan could become weapon-free school zones if the Court sides 
with the Library. 
 
The case is still in the Circuit Court and the discovery process under way 
through early June 2011. I feel it is likely the case will not be resolved in 
the Circuit Court as the judge has made her feelings about the issue well known. 
Legal costs are mounting and may soon become very large. As a member of this 
organization I IMPLORE you to support Michigan Open Carry, Inc. and the others 
who have joined the fight to protect our Liberties! 
 
To find out how the Libertarian Party can help, please contact the lead 
attorneys on the case: 
 
DEAN G. GREENBLATT, PLC 
4190 Telegraph Road 
Suite 3500 
P.O.Box 40 
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303 



(248) 644-7520 
 
STUART J. WEISS 
6646 Tamerlane Dr. 
West Bloomfield, MI 48322 
(248) 390-8850 
 
Most urgently, in the name of Liberty, 
 
Dan Meadows 
Auburn Hills, MI 
248-808-4894 
danniemeadows@yahoo.com 
 
 


